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I am writing on behalf of David Soskice and myself as owners of 19 Church Row, which abuts the site at 22 

Frognal Way.  

We object in the strongest terms to the proposal to fell these two mature and healthy trees.  The conditions 

under which planning permission for this development was granted included the requirement of a detailed 

landscaping scheme and tree protection measures.  As recently as last autumn, the applicant made clear 

assurances to the Council about tree protection, and the Council approved the landscaping scheme which 

included these measures on 31st October and 6th November.  

The current application gives no reason whatsoever for the change of plan by the applicant.  

Serious concerns about air quality in Camden, and the key contribution of the trees on this plot to the variety of 

birds in this particular area, add to the importance of upholding the Conservation Area protections for trees, 

and holding the developers of this site to their original undertakings.  To allow these trees to be felled without 

any justification would be to undermine the whole purpose of the Conservation Area regulatory structure. 

Please let me know the date of the committee and I will attend and speak if my work obligations allow me to 

do so.
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